From:

Sent: 07 June 2020 22:25

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>
Subject: Opposing slot machine business Glengall Road

Hi,

As a property owner and resident o FINWao. Istrongly oppose the casino
slotting business being opened on the end of our road. T am a mother of two young children
who are already exposed to so much during these difficult times. This family friendly road
deserves a more approptiate shop on its corner. I really do hope you could reconsider the
proposal. All we want is a safer London for our children,

With best



